Bush Fire
Risk
Management
Plan

Have your say on bush fire risk in
Northern Tablelands

Fire agencies and land managers are developing a new Bush Fire
Risk Management Plan for communities within the Glen Innes
Severn, Inverell and Tenterfield council areas. The Northern
Tablelands Bush Fire Risk Management Committee (BFMC) is
inviting the community to participate in this process by having a
say on how bush fire risk is managed.

To complete a short, 5 minute survey, scan the QR Code or visit:
https://www.rfs.nsw.gov.au/plan-and-prepare/managing-bush-

fire-risk/bush-fire-management-committees/northern-
tablelands

The survey is available until 5th May 2023.




